From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan

Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 2:30 PM

To: 'jls@burlingtonlawpractice.com' <jls@burlingtonlawpractice.com>

Subject: Public Records Request

Dear Attorney Simonds:

Attached please find a letter memorializing your conversation with Christopher Curtis today. This letter is being sent you by mail as well.

Best regards,

Rowan Cornell-Brown

Program Technician Consumer Protection & Antitrust Units Office of the Vermont Attorney General 109 State Street Montpelier, Vermont 05609 802-828-5507 THOMAS J. DONOVAN, JR. ATTORNEY GENERAL

JOSHUA R. DIAMOND DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL

WILLIAM E. GRIFFIN CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY GENERAL



TEL: (802) 828-3171 FAX: (802) 828-3187 TTY: (802) 828-3665

http://www.ago.vermont.gov

STATE OF VERMONT OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 109 STATE STREET MONTPELIER, VT 05609-1001

April 4, 2017

Via U.S. Mail & Email (jls@burlingtonlawpractice.com)

Joshua L. Simonds, Esq. The Burlington Law Practice, PLLC 2 Church Street, Suite 2G Burlington, VT 05401

Re: Public Records Request

Dear Attorney Simonds:

I am writing to thank you for the conversation you had today with Christopher Curtis, Chief of the Public Protection Division, in response to your March 29, 2017, request for public records regarding investigations into gas prices in Vermont, and to memorialize the details of that conversation.

During your conversation, it was agreed that the request would be amended to be confined to a timeframe of 2009 - to date and to documents generated by the Consumer Protection/Antitrust unit, and that an initial estimate of our office's costs for responding to is approximately \$300-\$500 for staff time, which is subject to change based on actual time spent. It was also agreed that our office would be granted additional time to compile our response to this request.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

Rowan Cornell-Brown Program Technician

Public Protection Division